




From: Lucas Brown <lucas@geeksinthewoods.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 11:42 AM 
To: Kate Huber <KHuber@ValdezAK.Gov> 
Cc: Nicole LeRoy <NLeRoy@ValdezAK.Gov> 
Subject: Re: [External Attachment *Caution*]-Re: Business Registration Application 
 
 
 
Hi Kate. Each house is 10' wide by 45' long. This includes an 8' deck and thus the interior space 
is only 10' x 37'. 
 
I have reviewed the zoning information and yes rental cabins seem most appropriate. Each house 
(rental cabin) only has one bedroom and one bathroom. Ideally, they would be rented for 
multiple days (6-10) at once, but generally stays would be 1-2 nights.  
 
We have plenty of room for 8' x 19' parking spaces in the old cul-de-sac. I have included six in 
the updated diagram. 
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